Bowl Down Canc
Announcements

“Welcome to the 64th Bowl Down Cancer Tournament, a fundraiser promoted by the
Oregon State Bowling Proprietors Association.

Thank you for participating in this meaningful event. Last year, we more than doubled
past participation numbers.

Your donation dollars are going to The Cancer Research Institute. Their Mission: Save
more lives by fueling the discovery and development of powerful immunotherapies for all
types of cancer. Their company is rated 96 out of 100 on the charity rating scale. They
have matched our donations every year for the last 6 years, not including 2020. We have
a combined donation of over $31,000.

We will be bowling 3 games with handicap today. Please verify your entering average on
your recap. Averages submitted are the highest league average as of March 31st.
Failure to use the correct average at the State finals may disqualify scores if submitted
average is lower than correct average. Sport and Challenge Averages must be noted
and using the USBC Conversions chart will determine the entering averages.

Results will be posted on the OSBPA.com website. First place in each division will get a
guaranteed $300. First place in the Youth division is a $100 scholarship award. Prizes
will be paid at 1 for every 8 ratio and you may only cash once. Your checks will be
mailed to your home bowling center by May 28th at the latest. You may enter once a
week per league bowled or if tournament squads, up to 4 times as space allows.

Optional: We will have a 50/50 drawing each squad with a ticket drawn before the
completion of the 3rd game, 50% to our charity and 50% to the lucky ticket holder.

We will begin with 10 minutes of practice and once arrows are up you may begin.
Good Luck and Good Bowling!”




